
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 7 

~CANCELLED ~

A Special Meeting of the Region 7 Board of Education is cancelled for 

Regional School District No. 7 on Monday, April 24, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Little Theater at NWR7 High School, 100 Battistoni Drive, Winsted, CT. The 

purpose of this meeting was to hold a Connecticut General Statutes 

section 10-233d student expulsion hearing. It is anticipated the Board will 

be advised to vote to go into Executive Session. The BOE has requested 

cancellation of meeting. 

Molly Sexton Read, Chair 

Region 7 Board of Education 


